WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 00-39
SUBJECT: Septage Facility — Phase A

CH2MHill Engineering Services During Construction Contract
PREPARED BY:  Public Works DATE: June 19, 2000

FOR AGENDA OF: June 26, 2000

SUMMARY: The CH2MHill contract for providing required engineering services during
construction of the Septage Facility - Phase A requires Council approval.

DISCUSSION: CH2MHill has proposed a $46,000 contract amount to provide required
engineering services during construction. The proposal does not include any day-to-
day inspection services (being performed by City inspector).

Engineering services to be provided include performing milestone engineering
inspections, approval of contractor “submittals.” (€ontractor's proposals for using
specific construction materials such as the pre-fab metal building selected by the
contractor, corrosion protection manufacturer/quality, etc.), and providing
miscellaneous technical support.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

For Council to amend the CH2MHill design contract in the amount of $46,000 for
Services During Construgtion.

Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Presented to council on, CP/X 6’/00
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